
PPG Minutes of Meeting Thursday  

 

5
th

 December 2019 

 

 
Present: Christine Harris (Chair), Richard Bellman (minute taker), Claire 

White (Secretary/Coordinator), Avani Jagdev (Coordinator), Susan 

Relph, Graham Gulliver, Catherine Woodruff, Dr Nathan. 

 

Apologies: Mimi Watts, Colin Watts, James Cross, Maggie Daly, Robin 

Ollington. 

 

Absence: Dinesh Shah, Barbara Mitchell. 

 

Minuets from last meeting 

 

Amendment to Apologies: to include apology from Richard Bellman. 

Minutes from last meeting approved. 

 

Matters Arising 

 

 Questionnaire was handed out and completed by patients.  Results 

are awaited from James – Practice Manager. 

 

 Teenage Group – Only two attended the November meeting.  

Susan awaiting new leaflets for distribution. 

 

 Coffee Tokens – The idea will be discussed with the Social 

Prescriber. 

 

 Healthy Lifestyle Poster – Lisa the nutritionist will be donating a 

poster to be displayed in the surgery. 

 

 Talk on Sickle Cell – The title of the talk will be changed to  

          “Good Mood Food” this will take place on
 
Thursday 6

th
 February 

          2020, time to be arranged. 

 

 Tea and Chat for over 65’s – Next date is Wednesday 18
th
 

December 2019 12.30pm – 2pm on designing stamps & children’s 

books. 



 Children waiting area – Caroline our massage therapist has donated 

some children’s books for the waiting room. 

 

Any other business 

 

 The Cassandra centre are hosting a Christmas party on Friday 6
th

 

December 2019 1pm – 4pm at (the old Derby and Joan Club) 

Harlow Hall, Stanford Road, SW16. 

          Card playing also takes place – Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays,  

from 1.30pm onwards. 

 

 

Date of PPG meetings for 2020 

 

Thursday 5
th

 March 2020 – 12.30pm for 1pm start. 

 

Thursday 4
th

 June – 12.30pm for 1pm start. 

 

Thursday 3
rd

 September – 12.30pm for 1pm start. 

 

Thursday 3
rd

 December – 12.30pm for 1pm start. 

 

 

Taking a group photograph of PPG members is to be arranged for the 

website.  Everyone present was in agreement. 


